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February 16, 2012

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS - ADDENDUM 2
INFORMATION VERIFICATION AND REVIEW SERVICES (2012-AN006)

Please take note of the following change to the Request for Proposals (RFP):

Subcontractors are allowed only for CPA work; no other work may be
subcontracted.

As a result of the change noted above, a new mandatory Proposer’s Conference will
be held on Tuesday, February 28, 2012, at 9:00 a.m. at Public Works Headquarters,
900 South Fremont Avenue, Alhambra, California 91803, in Conference Room B, to
allow Proposers interested in using a subcontractor for the CPA work to also take part in
the solicitation process.

Proposers who attended the conference held on February 15, 2012, are not
required to attend the conference on February 28, 2012. Public Works will reject
any proposals from those whose attendance at either the February 15 or February 28
conferences cannot be verified. Attendees should be prepared to ask questions during
the conference about the specifications, proposal requirements, and contract terms.
After the conference, any additional questions must be submitted in writing within
three business days from the date of the conference. After the third business day, it
may be impossible to respond to further requests for information.

PLEASE CHECK THE WEBSITE FREQUENTLY FOR ANY CHANGES TO THIS
SOLICITATION. ALL ADDENDA AND INFORMATIONAL UPDATES WILL BE
POSTED AT http://dpw.lacounty.gov/asd/contracts. The RFP will be updated to
reflect this change to also allow for any subcontracting for CPA work. An additional
Addendum will be issued to reflect this change to this RFP in the near future.
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The deadline to submit proposals has been extended to Wednesday, March 14, 2012,
by 5:30 p.m.

If you have questions concerning the above information, please contact
Ms. Samantha Tsui at (626) 458-4050, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Very truly yours,

GAIL FARBER
Director of Public Works
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GHAYANE ZAKARIAN, Chief
Administrative Services Divisidn
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